
We’ve been busy getting ready for Valentine’s Day in the 
classroom. Students have been using the Valentine Writing 
Center to make notes and cards for family and friends at 
school. They are writing so many words! We’ve learned 
about the Lunar New Year and made dragon puppets. We 
also celebrated MLK’s birthday! We’ve been studying the 
letters S and T, and we’re still practicing D and F. Our next 
PBL unit will begin after the February break, focusing on 
how we can, as artists, use color and shape to share ideas.  
Reminders:  
Valentine’s Dance Party MONDAY: Wear red!  
Valentine Exchange and ice cream on THURSDAY 
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